Another fantastic week in Class 1 exploring our Topic ‘Going Places’. In Literacy, we
have continued to read the story ‘The Bus Is For Us’ and wrote our own version by
changing some of the transport types. We have also completed lots of fine motor

activities to develop our hand strength.

In our topic lesson, we had a great time taking part in a sensory walk using our feet

as transport. We also explored cars and used the vocabulary ‘push and pull’.

In PSHE this week we have thought about how to be a good friend and discussed

actions such as using kind words, sharing and listening.

In maths this week, we have continued adding 1 more to a group and recognising

groups of numbers and their amount.




